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From: Nina Solovyov 
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 1:29 PM
To: Public Hearings

My name is Nina Solovyov and I am letting you know I do not agree with proposed development at 819 827 Fort St, I live 
in James bay and walk regularly to the shops there and a tall building would change the area completely I say no 


